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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 
W/E 29th April 2022 

Dear All, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break; I have heard about lots of the exciting things that your children have been 
up to.  
 
I know that Diamond and Topaz class had a wonderful day at the Sea Life Centre in Weymouth on Tuesday; it was a 
fantastic trip for children and adults alike with an ice cream on the beach being one of the highlights for many of the 
children!!! 
 
ASSA – The Wurzels 
Things are progressing really well with planning for The Wurzels concert which is happening on Saturday 1th June 
here at All Saints. Pupils are being asked to help out on the day on their class stalls and there will be plenty of other 
activities, support acts, our choir…  so please purchase tickets from Lou in the office or from the village shop. 
 
ASSA are hoping for a few more people to volunteer for helping out. We will be putting people in teams with set 
responsibilities at the next meeting on Tuesday 10th May at 6pm (here at school) so, if you are willing and available, 
please come along. Please do bring your children with you if it makes things easier. 
 
To help raise additional funds (remember all money raised goes directly back into enriching your child’s education) 
we will be holding a couple of non-school uniform days, prior to the concert, where we are asking for donations in 
return for your child coming into school in their own clothes. These will be: 
 
Thursday 26th May (day before our half term) - Donations to be raffle prizes (bottles or suitable alternative) 
 
Friday 10th June (day before event)   - In exchange for a clean (but unwanted) cuddly toy  
 
Swimming Contribution 
One of the many things that ASSA heavily subsidise is swimming. We are not allowed to use any government money 
to fund our swimming pool so our pool is funded from money raised by ASSA alongside contributions from 
yourselves. Could I please ask you all to pay your contribution for this (£25) as soon as possible.   
  
Music and Piano Lessons 
As a reminder, we are re-starting piano lessons in school in the next few weeks. Lessons will cost £15 for 30 minutes. 
In addition, Alister Chester is continuing his guitar Club on a Tuesday after school. If you are interested in your child 
starting (or continuing) either of these lessons, please contact Lou in the school office.  
 
Please enjoy the bank holiday weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nigel  
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